
 

PUBLIC NOTICE    
 

FAIR TRADING COMMISSION 
 

 
REVIEW OF THE PRICE CAP MECHANISM 

 
INFORMATION PAPER  

 
The Fair Trading Commission, as a follow-up to the Commission’s 

Consultation Paper on the Review of the Price Cap Mechanism 

issued September 19, 2007, has published a Price Cap Review 

Information Paper. This Information Paper provides the public with: 

 

i. a summary of responses to the Price Cap Review 

Consultation Paper; and 

ii. summary information supplied by Cable and Wireless 

(Barbados) Limited with respect to their financial and 

regulatory operations during the Price Cap Period. 

 

Parties interested in responding to this Information Paper as part of 

the Price Cap Review should submit their response to the 

Commission by 4:00 p.m. on Friday January 18, 2008.  Copies of the 

Information Paper can be obtained from the Commission’s website 

at http://www.ftc.gov.bb or from the Commission’s Offices. 

 

Responses should be submitted in writing to: 

Chief Executive Officer 
  Fair Trading Commission 
  Manor Lodge  
  Lodge Hill 

St. Michael 
  Barbados 
or by email to info@ftc.gov.bb. 
 
Dated: January 4th, 2008 
 
Fair Trading Commission   Telephone (246) 424-0260  
 



 


